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                                                                 April 15, 2025 

Upcoming Dates… 

4/16  Mission Carnival 

4/17  11am Living Stations 

    Noon Dismissal— no after care 

4/18 & 4/21 No School 

4/18  Last day to order pizza for 

4/25 

4/23 6:30 pm Bellarmine Speech 

team Showcase in gym 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations, Josie! 

From Mrs. Grellner…   Congratulations to Josie O’Blanc!  She was a finalist in 

the Respect Life Apostolate’s Creative Writing Contest.  Her essay will be print-

ed in an upcoming bulletin.  We are so proud of Josie! 

This holiest week of the year, let us remember to quiet our lives and open our 

hearts to God’s calling.  Spend time in prayer with your family.  Participate in 

the many spiritual opportunities this week at St. Ambrose Church.  There are 

no practices or meetings and limited homework this week so you can honor 

this special week as a family. 

Our field day for Preschool—5th grade will be on the last day of school this 

year, May 23.  We will attend 8am mass, have field day from after mass —

11:30ish and dismiss for the summer at noon.  We are looking for parent volun-

teers to run the stations.  You  must be compliant with Prevent and Protect.  

Please let me know if you would like to help. 

It is that sad time of year again.  We will be saying good-bye to some of our 

teachers and staff members. We wish them well!  They will always be a part of 

our St. Ambrose Family. 

Mrs. Temperato 

Mrs.  Crais 

Miss Katie (our St. Louis Counseling counselor) 

Nurse Kate 

Miss Fassi 

While we can never replace these wonderful people, we are looking to fill 
these positions.  Word of mouth by our families has always been the most suc-
cessful way to find good candidates.  Please send any potential candidates for 
these positions my way:  4th grade teacher, 5th grade teacher,  and Italian 
teacher. 

I will be out of the building next Tuesday-Thursday.  I am blessed to have been 
chosen by the Office of Catholic Education and Formation to travel with two 
other principals from St. Louis and some of our leaders at the Curia to the 
NCEA Convention in Orlando.  I am so honored to be included in this.  Mrs. 
Horner is in charge while I am gone.  Please reach out to her or Mrs. Gambaro 
with any questions or concerns. 

Slow and steady wins the race! 

Cor Jesu’s touring production of “The 

Tortoise & the Hare”  performed for  

preschool –2nd grade today! 


